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National Organic Program 

Notice to Stakeholders and Interested Parties 
 
 

 
To: Stakeholders and Interested Parties   
 
From: Miles McEvoy, Deputy Administrator  
 
Subject: Retained Notice:  “USDA Response to NASDA Regarding GMO Issues” 
 
Date: January 31, 2011  
 
Attached is the “USDA Response to NASDA Regarding GMO Issues” correspondence issued by 
former Marketing and Regulatory Programs Under Secretary Bill Hawks on December 21, 2004. 
This correspondence is being retained by the NOP as a new notice. This document has been 
assigned the control number “NOP Notice 11-5”. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Enclosure: “USDA Response to NASDA Regarding GMO Issues” December 21, 2004 
correspondence.  
 
 
 














